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	Education and Families 

Mrs G Brady
Head Teacher

Bargeddie Primary School

Langmuir Road

Bargeddie
G69 7RS
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk


Dear Parent/Carer,




As this is, ‘Challenge Poverty Week,’ across North Lanarkshire Council,  I thought I would send contact details of a special department, within the  Council, that can advise and support,  should you have any concerns regarding finances. I thought these details might be especially useful after hearing on the news that there is going to be a £20 reduction in universal credit. 

Families can self-refer to the department which is called the ‘Financial Inclusion Team,’ or school can make a referral on your behalf, if preferred. This department will help families undertake a financial health check and help determine if they are eligible for any unclaimed entitlements. Their email address is as follows-

Fit@northlan.gov.uk or you can call 01698 332551

Also in addition to the above this department will help any families who require debt advice. Please note, any information relating to this process is strictly confidential. I hope you find this information useful and encourage you to contact the service if you require some support.




Yours sincerely, 





Gillian Brady
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